
 

 

 

São Paulo, January 31st, 2020 - EDP - Energias do Brasil S.A. ("EDP Brasil" or "Company") ("B3: ENBR3") announces to 

its shareholders and the market in general that the Company, in accordance with the best practices of Corporate 

Governance, will begin its Quiet Period on February 04th, 2020, regarding the release of the 4Q19/2019 results. The 

earnings release will be disclosed on February 18th, 2020, after B3’s trading hours. 

 

 

 
Miguel Nuno Simões Nunes Ferreira Setas 

Chief Executive and Investor Relations Officer 
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